What Is Your Doctor Getting Paid?

The Physician Payments Sunshine Act requires that financial relationships between physicians and industry be made public on a government website known as Open Payments

Physicians Receive Payments From Industry



of U.S. physicians report receiving payments, gifts, meals, drug samples, or **travel** from industry



More than \$27 billion

was spent on marketing to physicians by the pharmaceutical industry in 2012



Marketing tools such as gifts and free meals also influence clinical decision-making."

Austad et al., 2014, Journal of the American Medical Association

Payments Influence Patient Care

When physicians received meals or speaking or consulting fees, prescriptions of a company's drug increased by 17%

Use of promoted drugs fell by 34% when hospitals limited physicians' contact with pharmaceutical company sales reps



The financial and marketing relationships between physicians and industry can affect the care that patients receive - transparency is needed.

Transparency is the solution

% of consumers think that **doctors should disclose payments** from a company
whose drugs they are about to prescribe





A public record ... could serve as a deterrent to inappropriate relationships and undue industry influence."

Institute of Medicine, "Conflict of Interest in Medical Research, Education, and Practice"

Sources

- Cegedim Strategic Data, "2012 U.S. Pharmaceutical Company Promotion Spending" (2013), http://www.skainfo.com/health_care_ market_reports/2012_promotional_spending.pdf.
- 2 Kristen E. Austad et al., "Association of Marketing Interactions With Medical Trainees' Knowledge About Evidence-based Prescribing: Results From a National Survey," Journal of the American Medical Association 174, no. 8 (2014): 1283-90, doi:10.1001/ iamainternmed 2014 2202
- 3 Ian Larkin et al., "Restrictions on Pharmaceutical Detailing Reduced Off-label Prescribing of Antidepressants and Antipsychotics in Children," Health Affairs 33, no. 6 (2014): 1014-23, doi:10.1377/hlthaff.2013.0939.
- 4 Joseph Engelberg et al., "Financial Conflicts of Interest in Medicine," University of California, San Diego (2014), http://rady.ucsd.edu/ faculty/directory/engelberg/pub/portfolios/DOCTORS.pdf.
- 5 Kevin McCarthy, "Consumers Wary of Doctors Who Take Drug-company Dollars," Consumer Reports News, Oct. 19, 2010, http://www. consumerreports.org/cro/news/2010/10/consumers-wary-of-doctors-who-take-drug-company-dollars/index.htm.
- 6 Institute of Medicine, "Conflict of Interest in Medical Research, Education, and Practice" (2009), http://www.iom.edu/Activities/ Workforce/ConflictOfInterest.aspx.

For further information, please visit:

pewtrusts.org

Contact: Sarah Carroll, associate, communications

Email: scarroll@pewtrusts.org

Project website: pewtrusts.org/prescriptionproject

The Pew Charitable Trusts is driven by the power of knowledge to solve today's most challenging problems. Pew applies a rigorous, analytical approach to improve public policy, inform the public, and stimulate civic life.